
Time to Vote...
Revised ballot materials are arriving /  

have arrived in your mailbox.

We have five candidates for the board this election.  
Three are new: Samile Harris Clark, Kelly McCord,  

and Lyn Williams. I suggest you vote for them. 

I have supported the board since December 2002.  
I was appointed to the board in 2005 due to a vacancy.  

I chaired a nominating committee and distributed  
invitations for the 2006 elections but  
did not stand for re-election myself. 

Three candidates came forward and were elected,  
making for a dramatic change of the board,  

management and landscape companies. 

I firmly believe it is important to step aside to allow  
others to step up to the plate*. I am impressed with  

our three new candidates and endorse them.  

If homeowners elect Samile Harris Clark, Kelly McCord,  
and Lyn Williams, these three highly qualified homeowners  
will be allowed to contribute and grow into leadership roles  

on our board, ensuring more diverse homeowner  
participation going forward.  

Skyview really needs your vote.

Please vote!
... and we hope to see you at our Annual Meeting November 8 
(present or not, you just might win the $100 prize for voting )

                                                     Dag Forssell
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www.skyviewhoa.com    User: skyview   Password: hills4u
Skyview Homeowners Association

* see over




